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Louise Sahlke

From: Oliver Waring

Sent: 08 May 2019 17:05

To: Louise Sahlke

Subject: RE: 6/2018/2387/MAJ

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Louise,

I have taken a look at the above proposal including the tree protection plan, proposed planting and planting 
methods. 

The proposed landscaping is considered appropriate and sufficient for the site as are the tree protection andplanting 
methods.

In light of the above there is no objection to the above proposal on landscape grounds.

If you have any further queries let me know.

Kind regards,

Olly

Oliver Waring
Tree Officer
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
Tel: 01707 357000
Email: o.waring@welhat.gov.uk

Working better, together

www.welhat.gov.uk
@WelHatCouncil
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council

Follow the link for more information about Trees in Welwyn Hatfield.

Find an Arboricultural Association approved tree surgeon or consultant

From: Louise Sahlke 
Sent: 08 May 2019 12:34
To: Oliver Waring <o.waring@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: 6/2018/2387/MAJ

Dear Olly,

Chris has asked when making his comments on the committee report whether you have any landscape comments.

Thanks 

Louise Sahlke BA (Hons), Msc, MRTPI
Senior Planning Officer
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Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council

Council Offices, The Campus, Welwyn Garden City, Hertfordshire. AL8 6AE.
Telephone: 01707 357000
Email: l.sahlke@welhat.gov.uk

Working better, together

www.welhat.gov.uk
@WelHatCouncil
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council


